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To whom it may concern;

It has been a pleasure to work with Marco Fornaro here at Universal Robots. He has been providing over the top
initiative to get into the company, into Danish culture and into the different tasks he has been given. It has enabled him
to autonomous solve the tasks he has been given and he have not been shy of putting in the extra effort needed to
learn new areas. Even more Marco is a very easy person to work with which have given him a broad network within UR.
I can only give Marco the highest recommendations.

Benjamin Jensen
R&D Manager
Universal Robots
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